
Our ref: FOI ID 31877 

14 December 2016  

southportandformbyccg.foi@nhs.net   

Re: Freedom of Information Request 

Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding the PLCP 
policy within NHS Southport and Formby CCG. 

Request/Response: 

I would like to know the number of patients rejected under PLCP policy for the last three complete 
financial years i.e. 2013/14, 2014/15, and 2015/16.  Please can you provide this information 
electronically, categorised by the following: 

 financial year

 GP practice (rejected from)

 specialty

 procedure

 procedure numbers

If there is any other information pertinent to this request, for example changes to policy during the 
period, I would be grateful if you could send this to me also. 

Please see Appendix 1 
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